
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Conservation Officer

Our ref: 22/1305/LBC

From: Tony Sargent

Ext 28275
tony_sargent@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 24th November 2022

PLANNING REFERENCE 22/1305/LBC (DC/32UE/RI3TYTLLMIC0E)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Erection of new detached double garage, formation of 
parking area to front, new vehicular access & erection of 
new gates.

LOCATION: 51 High Street, Leadenham, Lincoln, Lincolnshire.

The above planning application was received on 12th September 2022.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 18th December 
2022.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Tony Sargent

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

